NATIONAL RIFLE ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA

POLITICAL VICTORY FUND

11250 Waples MILL ROAD FAIRFAX, VIRGINIA 22030



CHRIS W. Cox Chairman

June 19, 2018

The Honorable Diane Black P.O. Box 121557 Nashville, TN 37212

Dear Diane,

On behalf of the National Rifle Association Political Victory Fund, I am pleased to announce your "A" rating and endorsement for Governor in the 2018 Tennessee Republican Primary Election. This endorsement is a reflection of your two decades of dedication to protecting and expanding the rights of gun owners and sportsmen across Tennessee and the rest of the country.

While representing Tennessee's 6th Congressional District, you have continued to champion the Second Amendment and our hunting heritage. You co-sponsored and voted for the Right to Carry Reciprocity Act, which was the strongest self-defense legislation ever to come before Congress. In addition, you voted to protect the Second Amendment rights of our nation's veterans, as well as to repeal the Obama administration regulation that wrongly denied the right to keep and bear arms of Social Security beneficiaries.

In addition, both in Congress and in the Tennessee General Assembly, you have always opposed any attempt to ban guns, ammunition, or restrict the right of law-abiding citizens to exercise their right to keep and bear arms. No matter where the attack on our rights comes from, we know that you will stand strong in defense of our constitutional freedoms.

Congratulations on your "A" rating and endorsement, and thank you for your consistent, unapologetic support of the Second Amendment. Good luck with your campaign, and we look forward to working with you to advance the interests of Tennessee's law-abiding gun owners and sportsmen.

Sincerely,

Chris W. Cox

Che w. Cox